
 

 

  Spring  Term   8th  March 2024 
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John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 
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Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

We were delighted to send £2,875.37 to Team 

Rafi this week. Thank you for all your generous 

support and donations.  

 

Please can I remind you that for safety we need 

children collected on time at the end of  the school day. We have 

leniency in emergency but for persistent offenders (more than 

twice in a fortnight) children will be admitted to our after school 

club who will charge an emergency childcare fee.  

 

Camp Beaumont are running this Easter and are offering 20% off  

with code JP24. Help us by attending this, other clubs or wrapa-

round care and having our dinners. That helps the school gener-

ate money!  

 

Lastly a plea. You know how tight finances are at the moment for 

everyone. Please help us by paying for trips and experiences as 

soon as possible. We have had to cancel some due to low uptake 

which people say that if  they had known they would have paid 

for. You can pay with our new card machine in the school office if  

that helps! 

 

Read all about out Pause Day this week and enjoy updates next 

week on World Book Day.  

 

See you on the gate,  Liz Savage, Headteacher  

 

 



 

 

Red Nose Day / School Council 

This year Red Nose Day is on Friday 15th March.  
We have some fun activities planned in school and hope to be 
able to raise much needed funds for the Comic Relief  charity.  
 

On the day, children are invited to wear one of  the following:  
• Red clothing  
• Official comic relief  clothing  
If  children would prefer to wear normal uniform, that is not a 
problem.  
 

Children may also wear a red nose if  they have one but we will 
not be selling these in school.  We would ask for a donation of  
£1 per child. This can be paid in cash on the day or online to 
normal RND donation collections.  
 

In school, children will have the opportunity to take part in a 
variety of  activities within their classes. 
Design a Red-Nose Competition Children can choose to take 
part in a ‘Design a Red Nose’ competition. Entry forms are 
available in each classroom and, for a donation of  50p,         
children can design a Comic Relief  Red Nose. 
 

The winning designs for each age group (EYFS, Y1&2, Y3&4, 
Y5&6) will win a prize. The deadline for entries is Thursday 
14th March to Mrs McGill. 
 
We hope that the children will really enjoy the day and that we 
will also be able to raise money for Comic Relief.  
Many thanks,   
The School Council and Mrs McGill 
 



 

 

Clubs 

Club Years  Time Day Who  Where  

Gardening  YR-Y6 3:15-4:10pm Monday Mrs Redondo & 

Miss Picton 

Woodpeck-

ers/outside  

Crochet  Y5+6 3:15-4:10pm Tuesday Miss Jennings & 

Mrs Andrews 

Parakeets 

French  Y3-6 Lunchtime  Tuesday Bilinguasing ICT Room  

Messy Play Club YR-Y2 3:15-4:10pm Tuesday Miss Haworth & 

Miss Woodhall 

Dance & Sen-

sory 

Rocksteady Y1-6 Mornings Wednesday Jack Coffey Music Room 

Drama Group Y3-4 3:15-4:15pm Wednesday  Wellington College 

teacher & students  

Music Room 

Minecraft  Y2-6 3:30-4:30pm Wednesday Micreation ICT Room  

Multi-Skills  Y1-6 3:30-4:30pm Wednesday Just Play Sports MUGA/Field  

Chess  
*Spaces available*  

Y2-6 3:15-4:10pm Thursday Chess in Schools / 

Mr Roffey 

Sabrewings  

Brickies (Lego) Y1-6 3:15-4:10pm Thursday Brickies  ICT Room  

Drawing  Y3-6 3:15-4:10pm Friday Ms Collins  Macaws 

Spanish  Y1-2 Lunchtime  Friday Bilinguasing ICT Room  

Football  Y1-6 3:15-4:30pm Friday Just Play Sports Field  

Clubs are available to be booked! All internally organised clubs can be booked via 

MagicBookings, otherwise please see below links to book with our partner      

providers. 

https://www.bilinguasing.com/find-a-class/https-www-bilinguasing-com-find-a-class-bracknell-crowthorne-sandhurst/
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/
https://www.justplaysports.co.uk/
https://brickies.club/product-tag/weekly-clubs/
https://www.bilinguasing.com/find-a-class/https-www-bilinguasing-com-find-a-class-bracknell-crowthorne-sandhurst/
https://www.justplaysports.co.uk/
https://jennettspark.magicbooking.co.uk/


 

 

Thank you to the 

Avis volunteers 

who planted our 

bulbs—please do 

consider us  if  you 

have a corporate 

social day!  

Thank you!!  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/ssds-wdsd24


 

 

On-site vacancy with our  

catering partners 

On the 21st April Bishop Olivia is attending St Michaels 
Church to do a confirmation service. They have a     
number of  candidates in the Church who have              
expressed an interest there is an invitation to the        
children in the school.  

Confirmation is for children Year 5 and 6 (or above) 
plus adults. Confirmation is when a person confirms 
the promises that were made when they were                     
baptized. If  they were baptized when they were a child, 
their parents and godparents made these  promises on 
their behalf. As a young person or adult, they may wish 
to affirm these promises for themselves.  

Confirmation 



 

 

 Supporting Your Children Workshops 
To book a space please email your full name to Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk  

These courses are universal (not specific for SEND or particular ages) and for adults supporting 
children not the children themselves so please arrange childcare if needed 

Each course is a standalone 2-hour session - please be aware that spaces are offered on a first 
come first served basis and parents should not just turn up 

Once you have completed an enrolment form your space will be confirmed 
Please only book onto the sessions if you are going to be able to attend to avoid other parents missing out on 

the opportunity to have a place or let me know if you can no longer attend. 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
What happens when children become anxious? 

Impact current events have had on children’s mental health. 
Techniques for helping children deal with their fears / worries. 

 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre. 

9.30 – 11.30 am 

      

Managing Behaviour in a Positive Way 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
Gain insight into your parenting style / relationship with your child. 
Learn or revisit positive ways of managing behaviour! 
Strategies to deal with unacceptable behaviours. 

 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 (FULLY BOOKED) 

@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre      

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Monday 18th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre      

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre      

9.30 – 11.30 am 

      

Supporting Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
The different sleep issues facing our families. 
Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 
Help children develop good sleeping habits. 

 

Tuesday 12th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

9.30 – 11.30 am 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

      

mailto:Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk


 

 

Parenting pre / early-teens in a Positive Way (aged 10 – 13) 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
Gain insight into the impact of your parenting style! 
Positive techniques for managing older children’s behaviour. 
Boosting your relationship and communication with your child. 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 (FULLY BOOKED) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

9.30 – 11.30 

      

Reducing Sibling Rivalry 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
Encouraging a more harmonious sibling relationship 

Learn / revisit techniques for children to cope with being a sibling. 
Boosting children's emotional literacy  

Wednesday 27th March 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

      

Single Parent, Separated and Blended families – supporting chil-
dren to cope with different family dynamics. 
A 2-hour session looking at: 

Different family dynamics and how they can work. 
Parental conflict resolutions 

Being the best parent that you can be for your child 

 

  

Tuesday 5th March 2024 (8 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

      

Supporting a smooth transition to secondary school (YR 5/6 par-

ents) 
A 2-hour session looking at: 

What the transition involves 

The positives and concerns of transitioning to a new setting 

Boosting your child’s ability to have a smooth transition 

 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 (12 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre           

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Wednesday 5th June 2024 (4 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre   

9.30 – 11.30 am 

We’re also delivering at the following schools please book directly with the school. 
St. Josephs                 03/06/24  

St. Margaret Clitherow    03/06/24 

St. Michaels EH      04/06/24 

The Pines School          07/06/24  

Great Hollands       11/06/24  

Meadow Vale        12/06/24  

  
9 – 11 am 

6 – 8 pm 

9 – 11 am 

9 – 11 am 

1 – 3 pm 

9 – 11 am 

Supporting a smooth transition from Year R to Year 1 and be-
yond 

A 2-hour session looking at: 
What’s involved in transition from reception to year 1 

The best ways to support the transition. 
Boosting your child’s resilience to cope with the change 

 

Friday 3rd May 2024 (8 spaces remaining) 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre   

9.30 – 11.30 am 



 

 



 

 

https://www.campbeaumont.co.uk/


 

 

 
Outstanding Owl and Rainbow Promise 

Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning behaviours or 

following our Rainbow Promise.  

Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the 

Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that moment 

God would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and expe-

rience life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do 

our best to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish aca-

demically and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 

The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school community, 

but as a church school we recognise that we are all created and valued 

by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for and value 

each other. 

The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it 

is not always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that 

Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength within our-

selves and from God to achieve. 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance P - Pride 

I - Inspiration    C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow Promise 

Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl 

learning behaviours or following our Rainbow 

Promise.  

 

 

Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at 

school. Just as the Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that 

moment God would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and ex-

perience life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our 

best to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically 

and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 

The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school community, but as a 

church school we recognise that we are all created and valued by God, and so 

as a school community we commit to care for and value each other. 

The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is not al-

ways the first time we find success. It was not the first time that Noah had tried 

to find dry land and so we much seek strength within ourselves and from God to 

achieve. 

  These are our Values we try to live 

each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance P - Pride 

I - Inspiration    C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

Love 

  Honesty  

    Respect  

 Peace 

Forgiveness  

 Patience  

 Support 

☺ Kindness & Joy 



 

 

Pages for Children 
 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week  

Our Owl Learners this 

week 

Robins Joy K  

Woodpeckers Nelly 

Stonechats Lema 

Whinchats Toby 

Canaries Max 

Yellowhammers Ethan 

Greenjays Mason M  

Parakeets Lyla  

Kingfishers Minnah 

Macaws Ashton  

Mockingbirds Sebastian 

Peacocks Keethana  

Sabrewings Hamza 

Sunbirds Storm 

Robins Mya 

Woodpeckers Milly 

Stonechats Harper 

Whinchats Jack 

Canaries Owen 

Yellowhammers Felicity 

Greenjays Whole class 

Parakeets Whole class 

Kingfishers Charlie 

Macaws Molly 

Mockingbirds Filip 

Peacocks Ezzah 

Sabrewings Jevon 

Sunbirds Jacob 



 

 

PAUSE DAY  

Yesterday, we celebrated our first interfaith Pause Day. Some of our 

wonderful parents from our school community gave up their time to 

share knowledge about their faith and how they prepare for Eid al-Fitr 

during the month of Ramadan. The wife of the Bracknell Iman joined 

us and every year group had the opportunity to spend some time with 

our guests and gain a deeper understanding of these celebration.  

The parents and staff organised a table with different artefacts for the 

children to explore and to ask questions about, a table where they 

were able to write their name in Arabic writing, a table with a game    

exploring diversity in Islam and lots of fun crafts (and glitter!).  

We would like to thank all the parents that 

kindly gave so much of their time and effort 

to provide a whole day of enjoyment and 

learning for our children.  

We hope that in the future these initiatives 

continue as it is wonder-

ful to see the support of 

our community. 

 

Mrs Redondo  

 
 



 

 

mailto:sandra@qtdgroup.com


 

 

http://www.ascot.com/


 

 

mailto:cari@bilinguasing.com


 

 



 

 



 

 

Well done Adam!!!  

A huge congratulations to Adam in Year 3, he achieved 2nd place in 

the Bracknell & Wokingham Swimming Club meet last weekend.  

Well done for all your hard work!  

Well done to our Year 4 Cheerleaders!  

Eloise, Ella and Hannah (Year 4) have competed with their             

cheerleading team Legacy Allstars Mighty Legends. On Saturday 4th 

February they placed 3rd at Warwick University’s Cheer City Winter 

Wonderland competition.  

On Saturday 24th February they competed 

in the ICC Southern Competition and came 

2nd place and qualified into The Battle of 

the Champions       

competition 

which takes place 

in Nottingham on 

the 22nd June.  

Good luck for 

June! 



 

 

School Football returned after its winter break to winning ways. Last 

Thursday after school, we visited the muddy pitch of Wildmoor Heath. 

The game and conditions were not suited to our passing football but the 

team persevered, with the very wet pitch. Within the first minute, they 

were on top with a wonderfully crafted team goal that was finished by 

Olly L. The team continued trying to pass and work hard for each other 

and before half-time they found themselves another goal, finished well 

by Jacob S-H. The half-time team talk was about continuing to play our 

passing football and try something different from corners. The players 

took this onboard. The first corner of the second half was witness to 

some slick short passing between Jacob J and Ellis before a neat cross 

found Olly L to finish low into the corner.  

Final score Wildmoor Heath 0 - 3 Jennett's Park.  

All players received a vote for player of the game and the overall POM 

was Olly L.  

Mr Page's favourite moments: Ellis taking a corner and getting mud all 

over his face; Jacob S-H looking like the swamp monster and Asa playing 

like a Rolls Royce and not needing to get a speck of mud on him.  

 

Well done to the team. Thank you to the families for your support. We 

look forward to reporting about the girls team next week too.   

Football Report 



 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary  

10th March Ramadan begins  

11-15th March Science Week  

12th March Y1/2 Book Look (parents welcome 2:45-3:30) 
Canaries & Macaws parents evening  

13th March Y3/4 Book Look (parents welcome 2:45-3:30) 
Y6 trip to Reading  

14th March Y5/6 Book Look (parents welcome 2:45-3:30) 
Canaries parents evening  

15th March St Patricks Day  
Red Nose Day  - wear red!  

18th-22nd March  SEND Support Parents Meetings (SchoolCloud) 

18th March EYFS— Hansel and Gretal (in-school—sQuid)  

21st March World Poetry Day  
Odd Socks Day— World Down Syndrome Day  

25th-29th March World of Work Week  

27th March Rocksteady Concert 9:30am  
End of term (nursery) 

28th March End of term 1:30pm  

1st-12th April Easter holidays—Camp Beaumont  

15th April Y2 Windsor Castle Trip (sQuid) 

16th April  National Primary Offer Day  

22nd April Earth Day  
Eid al Fitr 
Class Photographs (moved)  

23rd April St George’s Day 

25th April YR National Childhood Measuring Programme 

29th April—3rd May Year 6 Residential 

8th May VE Day  

17th May  Pause Day (Acts of Kindness)  

20th-21st May  Y5 Residential  

21st May Y4 Rabbi visit  

https://www.worlddownsyndromeday.org/


 

 

 

Term dates 23/24 

Spring Term 2024 

Professional Training Day Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Half Term Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024 

End of Term Nursery Wednesday 27th March 2024 

End of Term 
Thursday 28th March 2024 1:30pm 

(Good Friday 29th March 2024, Easter Monday 1st April 2024) 

Summer Term 2024 

Start of Term Monday 15th April 2024 

Half Term 
May Bank Holidays 6th and 27th May 2024 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 

End of Term Nursery Wednesday 17th July 2024 

End of Term Friday 19th July 2024 

Professional Training Days 

Monday 22nd July 2024 Day 4 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 Day 5 

(Day 4&5 taken as staff TOIL) 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/school-office/term-dates/

